Brasilia, September 30, 1971

Lt. Colonel Eugene J. Randall
Project Director

Inter American Geodetic Survey
Av. Gen. Justo, 275-B Conj. 705/6
Rio de Janeiro - GB-ZC-39

Dear Colonel Randall:

Thank you for your letter of September 28
in which you summarized activities of IAGS in
Brazil.

I am glad to have this information.

Sincerely,

William M. Rountree
Ambassador
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